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Australian Energy Market Operator allowable 
revenue and forecast capital expenditure 2022/23 to 
2025/26  

Publication of guideline to inform AEMO funding submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published a guideline to assist the Australian Energy 
Market Operator (AEMO) to prepare its funding submission for the upcoming allowable 
revenue period 2022/23 to 2024/25. 

This guideline is required following new transitional provisions for the Wholesale Electricity 
Market Rules and Gas Services Information Rules.  

This guideline will apply to the upcoming allowable revenue period, which will commence on 
1 July 2022, and for any additional in-period funding proposals. 

The guideline sets out:  

• the information to be provided in a funding submission  

• the process the ERA will follow to make its funding determination  

The review process 

AEMO’s funding proposal is due by 31 December 2021. The proposal will be available on the 
ERA’s website followed by an issues paper in early February 2022. 

The ERA is required to make a draft  determination by 31 March 2022 and a final determination 
by 31 May 2022. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Sara O’Connor 
Ph: 08 6557 7935 | 0414 452 305 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
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Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
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